
DATE: 

CITY OF 

PORTLAND, OREGON 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

February 3, 2016 

EXHIBIT C 
37194 

COMMISSIONER STEVE NOVICK 
1221 SW 4th Ave. Suite 210 

Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 503-823-4682 

Fax: (503)-823-40 19 
novick@po11 la11doregon.gm· 

TO: Andrew Aebi, Local Improvement District Administrator 

FROM: Steve Novick, Commissioner of Public Safety 

RE: Initiation of Local Improvement Proceedings for NE 47th Avenue Phase I LID 

I understand that you have been in contact with internal and external stakeholders since February 2015 to 
explore the possibility of street, sidewalk, stormwater and bike lane infrastructure improvements from 
north of NE Columbia Blvd. to south of NE Alderwood Road. The Portland Bureau of Transportation, 
Portland Parks & Recreation, the Bureau of Environmental Services, the Portland Freight Committee, the 
Columbia Slough Watershed Council and the Cully Association of Neighbors have all been engaged in a 
collaborative dialogue on how to best resolve transportation-related problems in this area. 

Therefore, I request that you initiate local improvement district formation proceedings to expedite the 
resolution of these issues. 

I anticipate for the resolution to come before Council on March 2, 2016. Please contact me with any 
concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Commissioner Steve Novick 
City of Portland, Oregon 

cc: L. Treat, Portland Bureau of Transportation 
A. Rouse, Portland Parks & Recreation 
J. Biery, Bureau of Environmental Services 

Kathryn Levine 




